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I cannot even begin to express how diametrically opposed I am to the idea of 

permanent standard time. We get so little sunlight here in the Pacific Northwest, one 

of the very few consolations are our bright summer evenings. It is almost enough to 

make up for how unspeakably grim it is to leave work after the sun has set in to live 

like some kind of morlock for half of the year. 

 

The winters are miserable enough, please don’t make this summer worse as well. 


